
Balksbury Community cupboard  

 

Here at Balksbury Federation we are very aware of the ‘Cost of Living Crisis’ and the 

rising cost of food and utility bills. 

This may have an impact on your family and if it does, we would like to help. 

At Balksbury, we now have our ‘Community Cupboard’ stocked with toiletries and 

basic food items to feed your family. 

If we can supply you with any of these items or advice on where you can get more 

support, please get in contact with either of our Community Support Leads,            

Mrs Cheryl Grinham or Mrs Emma Whatley 

community@balksbury.org   

 

We are here to help 
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